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Friday 14th January 2022 

Dear Nursery and Reception Parents and Carers,  

RE: EYFS parent reading mornings  

As you are all aware, we are continuing to work hard to raise the profile of reading and 

‘reading for pleasure’ at Rockliffe Manor, and consequently would like to invite Nursery and 

Reception parents in on a regular basis to read with your children in the classroom.  

We are very excited to reintroduce our ‘EYFS Parent Reading Mornings’ that will take place 

on a weekly basis and be an opportunity for you to spend time reading with your child in 

their classroom first thing in the morning from 8:50 – 9:15 am.  

The first Parent Reading Morning will take place on Thursday 20th January and then every 

Thursday following, unless otherwise informed.  

We hope that many of you will take this opportunity to spend time sharing a favourite book 

with your child and we look forward to seeing you soon.  

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your on-going support 

Yours faithfully  

 

Aimi Vdovin  

Headteacher 

 
 


